
CHRISTIAN VALLEY PARK, C.S.D. 
P.O. Box 6857 

AUBURN, CA 95604 
(530) 878-8050 

  
 
 
July 27, 2021 
 
Joshua Alpine 
Chair, Board of Directors 
Placer County Water Agency 
PO Box 6570 
Auburn, CA 95604 
 
 
Dear Chair Alpine, 
 
I represent the Board of Directors of Christian Valley Park Community Services 
District (CVPCSD) and am requesting support from Placer County Water Agency 
(PCWA) with an evaluation that we have undertaken.  As discussed at our meeting 
with you and your staff on Thursday, June 24, 2021, CVPCSD is considering long-
term options for operating our water system, from continued operation with our 
own forces to full consolidation into PCWA.  Our water committee met to discuss 
the path forward in this evaluation and recommended to our Board that we engage 
with PCWA to consider options.  Our Board accepted this recommendation and 
directed staff accordingly at its July 27, 2021 meeting. 
 
This letter is to formally request that our staff work together to develop options for 
CVPCSD that would involve partial or full consolidation into PCWA.  On behalf 
of the district, we greatly appreciate PCWA’s support on this matter and your 
stewardship over sustainable water service county-wide. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_________________ 
Kathleen Daugherty 
Board of Directors President 
Christian Valley Park Community Services District 
 


